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BRAND HIGHWAY - PASSING LANES 

365. Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Planning 
and Infrastructure: 

Some notice of this question was given on 23 May. 
(1) Are there plans for additional passing lanes to be constructed on Brand Highway during the next three 

years? 
(2) If so, how many lanes will be constructed and what is the location of these proposed passing lanes? 

Hon ADELE FARINA replied: 
I thank the honourable member for some notice of this question. 
(1) Yes. 
(2) The details of the projects cannot be provided within the time frame requested.  Therefore, the member 

is asked to put that part of the question on notice. 
 


